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OFFICE OF THE OMBUDSMAN ANNOUNCES NEW WEBSITE 

The Office of the Ombudsman (Office) is pleased to announce the launch of our newly 
redesigned website, featuring an updated look and feel, together with a new logo that 
features a lighthouse. These updates symbolize our expanded role in guiding the 
Massachusetts Department of Correction (DOC) on health and wellness initiatives. 

The updates to our website reflect our commitment to illuminate paths toward 
improved health and wellness for DOC staff and incarcerated individuals alike,  as well 
as an ongoing commitment to monitor and guide infection control needs. 

Please visit our new website at https://ombudsman-madoc.org to explore our initiatives 
and information, and how to contact the Office. 
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